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   7.1 

7 Difficulties Encountered in Compiling Any Specified 
Information 
 
No particular difficulties, such as technical deficiencies or lack of knowledge or sources 
of information, were encountered in compiling any of the specified information 
contained in this Environmental Impact Statement.  
 
Where appropriate, published sources of information are acknowledged and specifically 
commissioned surveys and studies undertaken especially for the purposes of assessing 
the proposed development project, have been referred to as are the relevant sub-
consultants who prepared specialist reports.  
 
A list of all consultants involved in the compilation of information for this Environmental 
Impact Statement is provided in Chapter 1 ‘Introduction’.  
 
It is considered that given the parameters, timeframe, and availability of data; the 
study represents a robust consideration of potential and possible significant impacts on 
the local environment arising from the subject proposal. In addition, all expert 
consultants have endeavoured to present reasonable and effective mitigation measures 
where appropriate.  
 


